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HYKEHAM TOWN AND RURAL 

Neighbourhood Policing Team 

 

 

YOUR LOCAL TEAM 
hykehamtown@lincs.pnn.police.uk 

  

PC Mark Wood PCSO Julie Clark 

  

PCSO Sarah Lingard PCSO Joanne Mackie 

 

FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

12th June 14:00hrs 50-61 Squadron memorial 
service at Skellingthorpe Community Centre.  

2nd July 11:00hrs-15:00hrs Eagle School Fete  

6th August 12:00hrs-14:00hrs - Bike marking 

Doddington Hall  

PCSO Julie Clark will be holding scam awareness 
engagements in busy areas of North Hykeham over 
the next month. 

The next Mini Police engagement in schools will be 
about preventing antisocial behaviour. 

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things 

we will concentrate on for the next three months. 

Our priority(s) for the next quarter is: 

TACKLING ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR AT OPEN 

SPACES, TOWN & RURAL AND SCAMS CRIME 

PREVENTION  

Please support us by reporting any Anti-social 
behaviour in progress by ringing 101. 

We continue to patrol the key hotspot areas for 
anti-social behaviour. 

 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

Operation to tackle anti-social behaviour 

Ahead of the half term holiday and the summer 
holidays an operational order has been put in place. 
Special Constables will be joining the 
neighbourhood policing teams based at North 
Hykeham to patrol the hotspot areas.  

Speeding 

The team has carried out speed checks at key 
school run times on Mill Lane, South Hykeham, and 
Moor Lane, Swinderby during the last month. 
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Cycle thefts 

There have been three thefts of bikes in North 
Hykeham this month, from rear gardens on Newark 
Road and North Kesteven Sports Centre. You can 
find more tips on how to keep your bike safe and 
secure on the force website  Protect your bike from 
theft | Lincolnshire Police (lincs.police.uk) 

Mini Police 

The Mini Police at Swinderby, Witham St Hughs, 
Bassingham, and Fosse Way have completed a 
crime prevention task this month. The children 
have been on patrol in their local areas, looking for 
examples of good and poor crime prevention. They 
will be holding assemblies, giving out crime 
prevention advice to the rest of the school based 
on what they have learnt.  

Jubilee 

In the villages we have been invited to attend 
several of the Platinum Jubilee events and hope to 
be able to pop to a few on our patrols. We’ve 
decorated our police station! If you are celebrating 
the Jubilee we wish you a safe and happy time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.lincs.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/keeping-vehicles-safe/how-safe-is-your-bike/
https://www.lincs.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/keeping-vehicles-safe/how-safe-is-your-bike/

